
From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Kolar, Loren
Subject: ECS April 6: Delegation re Hamilton Residential Care Facilities Crisis Due to Lack of Funding Ontario Homes for Special

Needs Association
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 12:05:34 PM

 
 
Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant II to the City Clerk
City Clerk’s Office, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
905 546-2424   ext. 5485
magda.green@hamilton.ca
 

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.
 
 

From: City of Hamilton <hello@hamilton.ca> 
Sent: March 28, 2023 11:25 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Webform submission from: Request to Speak to a Committee of Council
 

Unsubscribe

It appears that you have subscribed to commercial messages from this sender. To stop receiving
such messages from this sender, please unsubscribe

Submitted on Tue, 03/28/2023 - 11:25

Submitted by: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Committee Requested

Committee
Emergency & Community Services Committee

Will you be delegating in-person or virtually?
In-person

Will you be delegating via a pre-recorded video?
No

Requestor Information



Requestor Information
Calvin Cain
OHSNA Hamilton / RCF Operators

ohsnahamilton@gmail.com
2897755523

Preferred Pronoun
he/him

Reason(s) for delegation request
Request for an increase in funding.
Hamilton Residential Care Facilities ( RCF) crisis due to inadequate funding. 
Explanation of the post covid-19 cost impacts that will undoubtedly cause closures of RCFs in the coming
year. 

Will you be requesting funds from the City?
Yes

Will you be submitting a formal presentation?
Yes

The sender designated this message as non-commercial mandatory content with the following note:

Change communication preferences

71 Main Street West
Hamilton, L8P 4Y5, ON

Canada


